The week
ahead...

12/11/19
Swimming

15/11/19
PE

02/12/19
TD day

Welcome back to Term 2

We hope you all had an enjoyable half term. Thank you for all the holiday
news and photographs we received the children loved to share them with us
and their friends.

My email address is katiepayne@larkrise.wilts.sch.uk if you would like to send
in photographs. Photographs are brilliant as they support the children with
their communication and also aid us to support the children to write
meaningful weekend news.

Class funds for this term will be £10. This will go towards ingredients for
cooking and Christmas craft materials.

This week we have been learning about Bonfire night and how to keep safe
near fireworks and bonfires. We have also being learning about
Remembrance Sunday.

This term we are continuing to develop our social and communication skills.
We will also be focusing on developing our fine motor skills and letter
formation.




